
                                     The School Council                              

Date : 16th October 2015 

Council members present:- Indie, Courtney, Stacey, Grace, Ruby, John, Jake, Indi, Daniel & Lucy. 

Apologies : Mr Smith 

Agenda : 

1. Ruby will read the minutes of the last meeting – if they area true record – Indie will sign them.  

2. School Book Bank – we need to talk about how this will work 

3. Anti-Bullying group – Stacey and Grace will talk about their idea 

 

AOB (any other business) 

Close meeting with a prayer 

Notes: 

1. Ruby remembered the minutes without any prompting! Well done Ruby! Indie signed them as a 

true record. 

2. School Book Bank – The councillors talked excitedly about their favourite books and authors – 

it made Mrs Mills really happy to hear how much the children enjoy reading! We talked about 

the reasons for the School Book Bank. To encourage all children to be able to choose and enjoy 

a book for pleasure during play times or dinner times. Children can also take their chosen book 

home if they like– but they have to remember to look after it and bring it back to school when 

they have finished with it. We looked at the books on the book bank and agreed that the 

children will love it!   

It was decided that :-  

 children who borrow a book should write their name in a School Book Bank book.  

 Children must look after the books and remember to bring them back and put them 

neatly on the shelves 

 School councillors will make sure that the shelves are tidy 

 School Councillors will give a short presentation to their class about the school book 

bank.  

 Children will be able to start borrowing books after half term. 

3. Recycling Area – the recycling bins were moved away from the School Book Bank – councillors 

will make posters and print off pictures to create a ‘recycling area’.  

4. Anti-Bullying Group – we talked about what bullying is. Mrs Mills said that Anti-Bullying week 

is coming up soon. We decided that the next meeting would be devoted to preparations for 

anti-bullying week.  

AOB – Mrs Mills will get councillors a notebook each for the next meeting.    


